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Dear	iPart	
	
I	strongly	support	the	need	for	a	fair	price	for	solar,	which	should	be	a	regulated	
minimum	price	that	retailers	must	offer.		
	
My	household	has	already	made	an	investment	in	rooftop	solar,	partly	to	reduce	
our	power	bill	in	the	long	term	and	partly	because	we	believe	in	investment	in	
cleaner,	renewable	power	sources.		
	
We	have	only	ever	received	a	low	feed-in	tariff,	which	does	not	reflect	the	
wholesale	price	of	electricity.		
This	low	income	combined	with	continued	increases	in	fixed	costs	on	our	power	
bill,	means	we	are	seriously	considering	more	investment	in	battery	storage	and	
going	'off-grid'	completely.	We	are	not	alone	in	considering	this	position.	
	
Yours	faithfully	
Patricia	Daly	
	
Patricia	Daly		

	
Postcode:	2550	
	
	




